
Brain Builder Book – Class C 

Thursday 22nd  October 2020 to be handed in  

Thursday 5th November 2020 

Basics: Reading –  should be done daily throughout the week, new 
books will be issued as we start a new book in class.  Children will be 
tested on their spellings on Thursdays. 

Then choose one of the following or you can do more than one if you 
like.  If you want to do something different that still links to what 
we’ve been learning in school, then you can do that instead!  The 
choice is yours. 

Rules:  No more than 2 pages of your book and it must be presented 
neatly. 

1. Literacy, can you write the ingredients for a spooky 
spell to cook up in your cauldron?   
 
 

2.  Numeracy, have fun playing the number bonds game 
we’ve sent home.  All you need are counters and a 
dice. 
 
 

3.  Topic – Make a Halloween craft or take a photo of 
your carved out pumpkin. 
 

Have a wonderful half-term! 


